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PRESS RELEASE

High Commission of India, Port Moresby would be organizing a
Community interaction with the High Commissioner of India followed by
Consular Camp from 9 AM to 10.30 AM on Sunday, 10 July, 2022 at Tawali
Resort, Alotau, Milne Bay.

Foreign passport holders of Indian Origin, who are in the process of
applying OCI Card may bring in their applications with the supporting
documents to the Consular Camp, for verification.

Indian passport holders who are in the process of applying for
renewal of their Indian passport and PCC may also bring in their
applications with the supporting documents to the Consular Camp for
verification.

Officers of the High Commission of India, Port Moresby will verify the
applications and supporting documents. Miscellaneous Services to
Indian Passport holders will be provided at the Consulate Camp. No
Passport Renewal, VISA or OCl is issued on the spot.

Since this is a special drive, Indian nationals and person of Indian

origin may avail this opportunity and meet officers of the High Commission
of India, Port Moresby.

Port Moresby, 02 July 2022



